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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FLORIDA’'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street « P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
Fax: (321) 264-6972
Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us

January 23, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE:  Direction to Staff on Independent Special Districts

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on January 22, 2019, directed staff to
conduct a review of Independent Special Districts in the County, including how they were
created, and any statutory authority, to include: whether they are, or could acquire the authority
to collect ad-valorem revenue, whether they collect assessments, and the methodology of
dissolution should the Board choose to do so.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

“pmoy Brae
Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk
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cc: Each Commissioner
County Attorney
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